
             Media Release                                                                        

 

Interconnector Limited, 4th Floor, Burdett House, 15-16 Buckingham Street, London WC2N 6DU 

Interconnector Limited 

18 August 2021 

Proposed Annual Maintenance for Gas Year 2021 

Interconnector has co-ordinated with its adjacent grid operators and is proposing a 

maintenance shutdown period of ten (10) days. The proposal is for this maintenance 

shutdown to commence Tuesday 16 November 2021 06:00 CET and end Friday 26 

November 2021 06:00 CET.  

In line with the Interconnector Access Code, Section I, paragraph 5.2.1 the consultation 

on this maintenance shutdown proposal for Gas Year 2021-2022 opens today.  

Please provide comments, if any, to the proposal by 17 September 2021 by emailing 

consultation@interconnector.com.  

Following this consultation period the final plan will be confirmed and published on 20 

September 2021. 

Interconnector Limited - Background 

 

Interconnector Limited owns and operates the strategic bi-directional gas pipeline and terminal facilities 

linking the UK and continental European energy markets. The system is capable of transporting 

approximately 803 GWh/d from Zeebrugge to Bacton and 651 GWh/d in the opposite direction. 

 
Further information on INT can be obtained from www.interconnector.com                         

         or contact +44 (0) 20 3621 7800 
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